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 ‘Where Every Door is Opened 
and Every Gift Unlocked’ 
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On Wednesday 22nd June, we be having a fun educational 
experience, each class will get to meet Thomas the gorilla and learn 
about the impact humans are having on the environment. 

This is a valuable learning experiences which enriches our 
curriculum. 

We are asking for a £1 donation to contribute towards this 
learning activity. Please pay on parent pay by Monday 20th June. 
Please read below for additional information. 

Teach Rex provides 
creative workshops in 
schools across the UK 
that ignite young minds 
and imaginations. The 
workshops are 
complemented by 
materials connecting the 
experience to science, 
English and ICT, helping 
you to continue the 
learning long after the 
session is over. 

The first workshop is 
when the children will 
come face to face with 

Thomas the Gorilla and will be immersed in a story following 
Thomas’s life. During the story, children will create an emotional 
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attachment with Thomas and his home, exploring the positive and 
negative impacts of human behaviours on our world. 

The story outlines the importance of sustainability and raises 
awareness of our human footprint on the world around us. It has 
been differentiated from EYFS up to Year 6 and is designed to get 
children of all ages thinking scientifically with an underpinning 
message about the world around them. 

The second workshop focuses on expanding vocabulary and 
encouraging children to verbally discuss ideas that transfer into 
writing, using green screen to ignite their imaginations. Children will 
become explorers in the rainforest and delve into a range of 
vocabulary and sentence structures whilst overcoming dangerous 
threats on their journey. All of the content in this workshop is directly 
linked to writing, drama and ICT outcomes. All edited videos will be 
sent to our school for evidence and for children to see their 
marvellous work on the big screen. 

 

Mrs J Osborn  

Curriculum Lead 

 


